
 

 A LOOK AHEAD to the 

  Week of January 11…… 

      MONDAY, January 11 
 

      TUESDAY, January 12 
     
      WEDNESDAY, January 13 
 
      THURSDAY, January 14 
 
      FRIDAY, January 15 

• No classes 
 

       
 

  
 
 

 
 

 

 Happy New Year and Welcome Back!  
We at ÉGS have so much to look forward to as we 

head into 2021!  Preparations are underway for our 

upcoming annual oratory event for grades K – 7, 

and we are looking forward to celebrating Family 

Literacy Day the week of the 27th!! Also on the 

horizon is the completion of our first semester, for 

which high school students are already  preparing 

for Mid Term Exams the last week of January.   

Thank you to everyone for doing their part to 

maintain wellness at school by observing mask 

protocol and healthy hand hygiene.  In the interest 

of health and wellness in the new year, included 

with this week’s newsletters are attachments for 

Nutrition, Reducing Back to School Anxiety for 

children during Covid 19, as well as the following 

hyperlink for children and adults who may be 

experiencing covid related anxiety. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

  

 

 

Welcome 

Back 

students! 

Instructional 
Friday         
Day 4 
 

High  School  Exam  Week Jan 25 – Jan 28 Staff Prep 
Day 
No Classes 
 

Thank you Jackie and Aggie Kang        

of  Neighbours Kitchen & Bar   

for making and donating mask 

lanyards for our students as 

modelled by the 6/7B class! 

Thank you Innovation Credit Union                                                      
   for their donation towards our      
   nutrition goals! 

French Oratory Classroom       
          Competitions                                  

French 
Oratory 
Finals  

Instructional 
Friday         
Day 1 
 

 K Day 

 No 

classes 

Congratulations to the 
winning classes of our 
December Readathon! 
Grade 3B, Grade 8 A/B 
 and the Grade 11’s all 
received a pizza party 

to celebrate their 
efforts! 

Thank you ÉGS Hawks for your Community Spirit!  
Thank you, ÉGS staff and students for taking the opportunity 

to share your time and talents with our greater community 

during the holiday season! The residents of la Foyer d’Youville 

enjoyed receiving the beautiful hand made cards from the 

grade 8 and 9 classes, and the members of the SRC initiated a 

gift drive during our Holiday Spirit Week that were delivered 

to our local Bon Ami and Group Home at Christmas.  We’re 

proud of you Hawks, for building connections in our 

community and for giving of yourselves to make a difference 

in the lives of others! 

 

Family 

Literacy Day 

http://www.outcomestherapy.com/2020/08/16/day

-5-talking-to-your-child-about-covid-19/ 

http://www.outcomestherapy.com/2020/08/16/day-5-talking-to-your-child-about-covid-19/
http://www.outcomestherapy.com/2020/08/16/day-5-talking-to-your-child-about-covid-19/

